Mr. Dave Burke 1 Capitol Square Columbus, OH 43215

RE: Support of Senate Bill 311

Dear Chairman Burke and members of the Senate Health Committee:

I am writing to you today to express my support of Senate Bill 311. It is my opinion that the current Ohio Revised Code can be interpreted by some to allow autonomous decision making by the executive branch of our Government. The recent health crisis has given that Branch the platform to make decisions that affect the lives of nearly all Ohioans, without regard for the position of our Lawmakers. I believe the intent of the code was not to give such widespread power to 1 single person.

Senate Bill 311 will restore the checks and balances across all branches of our Government giving more Ohioans a voice through their local State Representatives and Senators, instead of the opinions of one or 2 people.

I am asking for your support of Senate Bill 311 which will reinstate the ability of all branches of Government to take part in policy decisions that drastically change the lives of all of us.

Sincerely,

Type Miller

Tyler Mitchell 3407 Southern Rd

Richfield, Ohio 44286